Phillipsburg
High School

August 2025

Dear Parents and Students of the Class 2029:

On behalf of the Phillipsburg High School Administration, it is my pleasure to invite your child to our
Freshmen First Look (formerly known as Freshmen Orientation) on Tuesday, August 19th from 9:00 am
until 12:00 pm.

If your child will be bussed to school, transportation will be provided on August 19th. Transportation
letters for the regular school year will be going out the second week of August. Modified transportation
schedules for Freshmen First Look only are included with this letter. Please note that the morning

orientation is for students only. Parents may wait in the parking lot during the morning orientation.

Upon arrival, your child is to enter through the Community Main Entrance for registration. Doors will
open at 8:30 am. The program will begin promptly at 9:00 am in the auditorium. Schedules will be
handed out to your child so that they can become familiar with the high school and their respective
classrooms. The program will end at approximately 12:00 pm.

For those students who are unable to attend Freshmen First Look, schedules will be available on the first
day of school in the Guidance Office. Schedules will also be available through our Genesis Parent Portal
the week of August 12th. Please remember to check your email as you will be receiving important
information prior to the first day of school.

Parents/Guardians are invited to an Incoming Freshman Parent Orientation on Tuesday evening, August
19th from 6:00 pm —7:00 pm in the high school auditorium.

If you have any questions, please call the high school at (908) 454-3400 ext. 7018. I look forward to
seeing you in August!

Sincerely,
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Angela Nass1

Assistant Principal
Phillipsburg High School

908-454-3400 x 7000 1 Stateliner Boulevard phs.pburgsd.net
Phillipsburg, NJ 08865



